From: jane Hazel  
Sent: 08 May 2019 03:44
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Re: Planning Application No.19/00619/F
 
Bob.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
 
 Bob Neville
Planning Officer
Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House
Banbury
Oxfordshire     OX15 4AA
 
I am to writing an objection, Re: Planning Application No.19/00619/F
 
Access and footpath points Proving to be difficult. 
 
Effect on wildlife and the existing residence Will have devastating consequences. 
 
Adderbury has met its obligation for new houses for this period. 
 
The trees on the proposed development site are regularly referred to and I would strongly suggest that a full assessment be undertaken by the CDC Arboricultural Officer to ascertain if any trees should be subject to a Tree Preservation Order (TPO) and thus protect them from being cut down, topped, lopped, uprooted, wilfully damaged or wilfully destroyed without prior consent.

Regards Jane Hazel
 
Farnell Fields 
Paradise Lane 
Milcombe 
Banbury 
Oxon
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